ROMPHYSCHEM - opening ceremony*

Acad. Maria Zaharescu

I am very honored to be invited to say a
few words at the opening of the Romphyschem-
17 Conference organized this year.

I shall start confessing you, the little known
fact that I have attended all the Romphyschem
conferences starting with the very first one, in
1968.

So, I can confirm that all the conferences have
presented great interest and attracted impressive
numbers of participants, among which the foreign

participants were also in high numbers. Many of
them have attended the conferences several times.

As the present conference is following of the
previous ones, I hope it will have the same
success as the previous ones.

To all the participants I wish much scientific
success during the conference. For the partici-
pants traveling from the rest of the country or
from abroad, I hope you enjoy your time in
Bucharest or visiting Romania.
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